
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 22, 2019

TO: Honorable Dan Patrick, Lieutenant Governor, Senate
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB390 by Miles (Relating to the creation of the Northeast Houston Redevelopment

District; providing authority to issue bonds; providing authority to impose assessments,
fees, or taxes. ), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Special District Local Laws Code to create certain Redevelopment
Districts and the powers and duties of these districts.

Local Government Impact

According to Harris County, the bill would not have a fiscal impact on the County.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: WP, AF, SD, GP
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